

Ad Hoc Technology Subcommittee Quarterly Report Q4 September 2022

Committee Members:

Jeff F. District 38, Chair Chris R. District 64, Secretary

Pete Z. District 42

Steve N. District 28

Fred S., Technology Advisor

Dan B., Committee Advisor, Area 59 Treasurer

Summary of Activities:

- The Technology Subcommittee meets online every 4th Wednesday of each month.
- The subcommittee has been receiving updates on the progress of the new web site from our web servants and technology committee provided follow-up for changes needed.
- E-mail account migration completed on most Area accounts. The Technology committee will be reaching to the remainder via phone. Migration is important to reduce future costs, and currently any new e-mail accounts are being setup through Google Workspace.
- Remaining audio equipment was received shortly before the last Area meeting.

Respectfully Submitted In Service,

Leffing Tupon

Jeff F. DCM D38